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On behalf of everyone at 
Auckland Transport we hope 
this newsletter finds you and 
your whānau well. 
We are nearing the completion of major 
construction works for Devonport  
Town Centre.

For this final newsletter issue, we would like to share the 
safety improvements we’ve delivered since construction 
began on 12 June 2023 and what we have left to do. 
Photos of the completed works begin on page 3. The list 
of remaining works is on page 6. 

We would like to thank the community for your patience 
while we’ve carried out this important safety work. We 
also acknowledge everyone who shared their views 
with AT including representatives from the community, 
Business Association, Bike Auckland, Devonport-Takapuna 
Local Board and Ward Councillors.

For regular updates, please visit  
our website:  
AT.govt.nz/devonportsafespeeds  
or scan the QR code.
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Victoria Road and King Edward Parade  
Safety Improvements
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Safety Improvemtents Timeline 2023*

Construction Phases JUN JUL AUG SEP OCT NOV

A Upgrade to raised crossing

B New raised crossings

C Street lighting

D New raised crossing

E Upgrade to two existing crossings and one new raised crossing

F F1: Upgrade bus stop

F F2: Safety barriers installation

G G1: New zebra crossing - refuge island 

G G2: Street lighting and landmarking

H New cycleway

I Stormwater drainage improvements
*Subject to weather condition and please refer to the works notification letter for more details.

Construction Phase Map

These improvements will slow down traffic to create 
an environment that is safer for everyone. Check out 
our staging map below that shows how we will be 
constructing our safety improvements. 

What we are doing

B
B

A

C

D

E

F
G

H
B

We will be building raised crossings, a 
separated cycleway, upgrading streetlighting 
at pedestrian crossings, minor footpath 
upgrades, and making other safety 
improvements around the area. 

What we are doing
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What have  
we delivered

Phase A Victoria Road  
(Calliope Road to Hastings Parade)  

raised crossing for pedestrians and cyclists

Phase B  
Calliope Road and Kerr Street Raised Pedestrian Crossings
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What have  
we delivered

Phase D  
Flagstaff Terrace 

Raised Pedestrian Crossing

Phase E  
Victoria Road and King Edward Parade Safety Improvements
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What have  
we delivered

Phase F   
Victoria Road Bus Stop Upgrade

Phase H  
Victoria Road Cycleway
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Next up 
(weather dependant) 

In November, we will complete Phase F2, C of the project 
Phase C Streelight upgrade 
Phase F2 Safety barriers installation

For information about construction or work sites, contact Fulton Hogan by  
email at Emma.Cushnie@fultonhogan.com or phone at 027 532 4305.
For all other queries about the project, contact Auckland Transport by  
email at projects@AT.govt.nz or phone at 09 355 3553.

For your safety
Traffic management is in place to keep the public and our crew safe while we carry 
out this work.  Please make sure children and pets in your care do not enter any 
fenced areas, and be aware of the trucks and other machinery in the area.
Pedestrians and cyclists are being diverted around our sites. Please follow our detour routes and stay safe.  
If you would like further information regarding the project, please contact us using the details below. 

F

Phase F2: 
Safety barriers installation

C

Victoria Road

Phase C: 
Pedestrian crossing 

improvements


